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Support Plan Criteria for BC Taekwondo NCCP Certification Upgrade Program 
 
BC Taekwondo is pleased to announce the launch of its first ever NCCP Certification Upgrade Program to BC coaches 
seeking NCCP certification.  This program was developed to provide BC coaches with the opportunity to upgrade their 
NCCP certification to meet guidelines in coaching athletes in the Training to Train and Training to Compete stages in the 
LTAD.  This initiative is in support of the Coaching Education development outlined in the Canadian Sport for Life 
Implementation Plan objectives, as well as the 2010 Legacies Now project delivery. 
 
 
Priority for assistance: 
 
1) Coaches of 2010/2011 National Championship medalists (Junior A division and Senior division) who are seeking NCCP 

Competition – Introduction Part A or B certification (previously NCCP Level 1 and 2) 
 
2) Coaches of 2010/2011 National Championship medalists (Junior A division and Senior division) who are seeking NCCP 

Competition – Development certification (previously NCCP Level 3) 
 
 
Guidelines 
 
• Support for one NCCP certification level per applicant can be awarded. 
• Proof of payment for NCCP course registration must be provided before reimbursement is issued. 
• Where applicable, applicants must also provide proof of current NCCP certification. 

 
 
To determine eligibility for the NCCP Coaching Upgrade Program, please email Yvonne Yong at yvonnebctkd@hotmail.com  
with the following information: 
 
1) Name 
2) Taekwondo School 
3) NCCP level obtained to date 
4) List of athletes coached and list of tournaments served as an official coach 


